Driver Education Students

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, all Driver Education at the schools
listed below has been temporarily suspended.

Big River

Debden

Canwood

WP Sandin

Wesmor

Learners with Purpose

At this time, there are NO plans to cancel the program for the remainder of the
current school year.

The situation will be reassessed on April 4 and Driver Education may continue then.

Please ensure that you communicate your correct contact information with Cindy <o
that she can contact you when in car sessions resume.

Please text or email your Name, School & contact information (cell # or email
address) to Cindy at 306.292.9739 or acksdriving@sasktel.net

| appreciate your patience while we work through this unprecedented situation.

Stay safe & healthy

Cindy Schneider

Klassen Driving School
306.292.9739
Acksdriving@sasktel.net



